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CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I wish to register my objections to the proposed allocation of land at Netherbarns for housing. 
Development on this site would greatly attract from the iconic Abbotsford House and its surrounding 
estate. These are a major tourist attraction, which would be substantially marred by the impact on the 
view from the House, and on the view from Netherbarns towards the House. 
 
The proposal should be withdrawn. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Professor Jane Bower FRSE 
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